
 

 

Bright Horizons Irvine would like to invite children who are potty ready to attend Potty 

Boot Camp. We will offer this series again in May. Parents will be provided information, 

updates and progress of their child. The more days a child attends, the higher success 

rate. Please contact us if you feel your child is potty ready.  

 

Register Today! 

Space is limited so reserve your spot today. 

Please RSVP to 949-261-1200 or irvine@brighthorizons.com 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
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